
Re: “Food sources of sugars and glycemic control: A systematic review and meta-analysis of controlled 

trials” (Manuscript ID BMJ.2017.038661.R1)  

 

 

Dear Dr. Villanueva:  

 

Thank you for forwarding the comment of our above-mentioned manuscript.  

 

As requested, we have edited the manuscript regarding the patient and public involvement statement to 

be more inclusive of different aspects of the study (page 9, lines 190-193).  

 

Many thanks for your help with this submission.  

 


